
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Skagit County Hearing Examiner will hold a public 
hearing on Wednesday, September 23, 2009 in the Board of County Commissioners 
Hearing Room, 1800 Continental Place, Mount Vernon, Washington, at the hour of 9:00 
a.m. or soon thereafter, for the purpose of determining whether the Hearing Examiner 
should approve, uphold or deny the following:  

A.  Special Use Request PL09-0179 submitted by Skagit County Fire District #3 to 
allow for the construction of a 2475 sq. ft truck bay addition to the existing Conway Fire 
Station as a Major Public Use.   The proposed project is located at 21020 Greenfield St. 
Conway, WA; within a portion of the NE ¼ of the NW ¼ of Section 19, Township 33 
North, Range 04 East, W.M., Skagit County, WA.  P16904, P16888, P16886  Staff 
Contact:  Marge Swint, Senior Planner 

Your views for or against the requests are invited either by attendance, representation or 
letter.  Comments and/or facsimiles must be received by this office no later than 4:30 
p.m. Tuesday, September 22, 2009 or be presented at the public hearing. 

 


